
CHÂTEAU FAUGÈRES 
(GRAND CRU CLASSÉ DE SAINT-ÉMILION) 
 
Château Faugères is an unfinished story written with passion, 
dedication and an insistence on quality – the hallmarks of its 
owner Silvio Denz. Its winery, veritable cathedral of wine 
which overlooks the vineyard, is today a landmark in Saint-
Émilion. 
 
Soil: Limestone plateau (asteria limestone subsoil); limestone 
and clay slope (limestone soil on clay-limestone molasse) 
Area: 37 hectares 
Varietals: 85% Merlot, 10% Cabernet Franc, 5% Cabernet 
Sauvignon 
Vinegrowing: Natural sustainable viticulture (ISO 14001 in 
2009), double guyot pruning, cultivation of soil, debudding, 
thinning by hand, manual harvesting using trays and optical 
sorting. 
Winemaking: Vats filled by gravity, cold prefermentary 
maceration, temperature-controlled wooden conical vats, slow 
vatting over a period of three weeks. 
Aging: 14 months in one wine barrels and two wines barrels, 
french oak, no fining 
  
Tasting notes:  
The purple color of the « Cuvée privée du Château Faugères 
2014 » unveils beautiful garnet red hints. The nose offers a 
complex bouquet of graphite, blackcurrant, raspberry and 
cherry notes. This Saint-Émilion Grand Cru develops a 
delicious, dense and fresh attack. This is a wine with a suave 
character and compact, powerful, and slightly granulous 
tannins.  

 


